
COMPUTER HISTORY FORUM
M E L B O U R N E  M U S E U M

On behalf of Department of Computing & Information Systems at The University of
Melbourne, Melbourne Museum and the Pearcey Foundation, we invite you to
participate in the upcoming Computer History Forum, the culmination of a week of
activities to mark 60 Years of Computing in Victoria.

Celebrate how computing has transformed the world we live, work and play in.
Discover how IT has emerged from being a sub-discipline of mathematics and
physics to a technology that is transforming our society and virtually every branch
of human endeavour.

INVITATION TO PARTICIPATE

10am-4pm Friday 17 June 

A week of activities to celebrate 60 Years of Computing in Victoria is sponsored by
Department of Computing & Information Systems, The University of Melbourne
Victoria State Government, Melbourne Museum, Australian Computer Society

and the Pearcey Foundation

RSVP by Friday 3 June to
http://www.eventbrite.com/e/60-years-of-computing-in-victoria-computer-history-forum-tickets-25305720090

Melbourne Museum, 11 Nicholson Street, Carlton
the permanent home of Australia’s first computer CSIRAC

which moved to Melbourne in 1956. 

http://www.eventbrite.com/e/60-years-of-computing-in-victoria-computer-history-forum-tickets-25305720090

